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Maria, Waukegan was moved down into the priority two category (it
was just put in the wrong location in previous reports) and the
following were added to the priority one and two categories
respectively.

Will County Station- A hydrogeologic assessment plan has been
submitted and approved. Groundwater sampling results have been
received indicating potential groundwater impacts. Additional sampling
data is being collected to establish background water quality at the site.
The initial monitoring indicates that groundwater flow is primarily towards
the river. No private wells appear to have the potential for impact..
Confirmation of elevated levels of contaminants will require will require
further investigation and appropriate remedial activities where necessary.
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